
From: Karen Matthews
To: Karen Matthews
Subject: FW: Stricter COVID Protocols
Date: Wednesday, March 3, 2021 10:05:02 AM

 

From: President LSSPAC <l> 
Sent: March 2, 2021 4:58 PM
To: Charlene Mckay <Charlene.Mckay@sd68.bc.ca>
Subject: Stricter COVID Protocols
 
CAUTION: External Message

 
Dear Chair McKay,
 
As a parent of a school district 68 student, I've been very pleased that students are in school
full-time while also being very concerned about their safety. Especially as we've seen an
increase in case numbers, as well as the concern over the new variants, I've been disappointed
that face masks are not mandatory for everyone all the time. 
 
Everyone seems to put the responsibility on the Public Health Officer. I saw this
article about the Qualicum District and realized there is more that can be done and that the
SD68 School Board can do more. I wish I had known this in September.
 
Please consider following their lead and implementing stricter COVID Guidelines.
 
https://www.citynews1130.com/2021/02/26/vancouver-school-district-mask/
 
Thank you for taking my concerns into consideration. Please let me know if you have any
questions.
 
Regards,
Julie Fraser
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